From: Martin Richter

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection to public notice application - University of Chicago Business School
Date: 05 December 2022 16:47:40

I THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Hello,

In order to prevent public disturbance, I request that this application be denied. I desire to
object to the plan on the basis that it will result in persistent public nuisance during the
week. I rent an apartment in Barts Square's nearby the University of Chicago Business
School's entrance.

This is a residential area with more than 230 flats in a recent build in addition to nearby
homes. The environment around this would be significantly affected by the noise and
disturbance brought on by crowds of people entering and exiting a late-night venue
potentially seven days a week, with a potential for no respite in disturbance for nearby
residents on a single evening over the course of a week.

Thank you,
Martin Richter



